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 Ben Shaw INT2015/0978/L 17/03/2015  11:12:27 I represent the owner of the neighbouring property at 72 Charlotte Street.

We have 3 main issues:

1) We are concerned that this application does not have an appropriate noise survey that covers the 

nearest facades correctly and therefore that the noise will increase as a result.

2) We are concerned that the height of the chimneys would be out of keeping with the building

3) We wanted to ensure that English Heritage had been properly consulted on this application
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